
SKD Stewardship Council 

 

Meeting Minutes:  February 8, 2021 

Members present:  Ron Stuedemann, Randy Bauer, Barb Thornton, Nicole Kunkel, 
Cathy & Andy Scardigli, Sue & Bob Bestul, Todd Flowerday. 

 
1. Stewardship meeting was held on Zoom. 
2. Opened with Stewardship Prayer. 
3. Introductions were made to welcome Todd to the meeting. 
4. Todd shared his background in church ministry. 
5. Randy gave an update on church events. 

a. There will be no more online sign up for mass.  People will check in and verify their 
contact information with the greeter.  

b. Lenten packages will be assembled by the youth and available the weekend before Lent. 
The packages will be at the table by the front door for pick up throughout the week. 

c. Holy Thursday and Good Friday masses will be live streamed. 
d. Pledges for the Capital Campaign are coming in slowly.  Volunteers are contacting 

parishioners to remind them to turn in their pledge cards. 
e. Storage shed:  SKD has applied for an interim permit to construct a storage shed on our 

property.  The Knights will be in charge of the shed construction. 
f. There will be a collection basket in church for the Annual Stewardship Commitment 

cards.  
6.  Spotlight Volunteers:  The Rumreich Family will be featured in our next Spotlight article.  
7.  Closing Prayer. 
8. Next meeting will be March 8, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


